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NOVEMBER 2022

Dear Northeast Families and Friends,
November is a month of giving thanks to
those who make a difference in the lives of
others. I want to thank each and every one of
you for making the lives of our Northeast
students and families better. Northeast is not
only a school, it is a family. I hope everyone
has a great month and an even better
Thanksgiving. 

Thanks,

Mr. Justin Thorlton
Principal, Northeast Elementary Magnet School

FIRE SAFETY AT NE
Thank you to the Danville Fire Department for
hosting a fire safety day at Northeast. 
 Students were able to go through learning
stations led by local firefighters.  They had lots
of fun during this educational experience.
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CONGRATULATIONS 
BELLA & EVA!

DRESS LIKE A TEACHER DAY! 
Northeast staff all dressed up like Mr. Thorlton
on dress like a teacher day.  The students had
fun during our spirit week.  Thank you to our
families who helped raise funds for our PTA. 
 Our PTA is amazing and fund many fun
activities throughout the school year!

ARTS
Fine
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